Regular Monthly Meeting December 11, 1997

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on, Thursday, December 11, 1997 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the November 13, 1997 meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the Anthony Servideo, ET.UX Plan Contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Public Comment:

Oran Allen, asked why there wasn't any police coverage on Sunday mornings.

William Alexander, asked if the township works on cases with the State Police and if the roads have been bonded where logging is taking place.

Dave Dowdell, asked if the township had reported that Social Security checks were being stolen from mailboxes on Old Princeton Road.

Sam Garver, asked the policy on trading turns and call outs for the police department.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.